

National Postal Mail Handlers Union-Local 305

4907 Fitzhugh Avenue, Suite 100 Richmond, VA 23230-3533

Felandria A. Jackson, President

Leslie Hamlett, Treasurer

Calvin Vines Vice President

Dwight Burnside Recording Secretary

Cynthia Brown North Carolina Mike Perry Maryland

Demetria Spratley Richard Mason Washington, DC

Virginia

Nathan Fields West Virginia

OFFICIAL MINUTES TELECONFERENCE

August 28, 2019

In Attendance:

Felandria Jackson -

Leslie Hamlett -

Dwight Burnside -

Mike Perry -**Demetria Spratley -**

Richard Mason -

Cynthia Brown -

Local President

Treasurer

Recording Secretary

MDSEBM

DCSEBM

VASEBM

NCSEBM

The Executive Board Teleconference Meeting for NPMHU Local 305 was called to order by President Jackson at 1:05 PM. Vice President Calvin Vines and WVSEBM Nathan Fields were not present or available for this meeting.

Phone (804) 358-4664 • Fax (804) 342-1082



The purpose of the Teleconference was to discuss credit card charges presented by the Local President for the Executive Board's approval and reimbursement.

After lengthy discussion and consideration, the Board agreed to table the issue until the next scheduled Executive Board Meeting.

With nothing further to discuss on this date, the Teleconference was officially adjourned.

Respectfully submitted;

Dwight F. Burnside

Recording Secretary

NPMHU-Local 305